
 

 

Notice of Meeting  
QCBFD Public Works Committee  

November 12,2022, 9AM  
Quonochontaug Grange  

Post Road  
Charlestown, RI   

 
Present: Bob Frazier, Bill Meyer, Fred Newton, George Prior, Greg Reppucci, Jim Monstream, 
Steve Peet, Tiffany VanEislander, Tom Frost 
 
Absent: Bob Roseman, Vin Bailey 
 
Additional Attendees: Roy Jacobsen, Bob Ferrari (NWSI) 
 
Meeting Called to Order: 9:01am 
 

1. Bob Ferrari of NWSI attended the meeting to walk through the proposed water 
distribution system.  The proposed design was discussed in detail and the Committee 
was assured the design would address the Committee’s concerns, would not impact 
DOH approval, and would also be in line with CRMC regulations.  The proposed design is 
to be submitted by NWSI to the State in November (and prior to end of year), with 
expectation of approval by early 2023. 

2. QCB water distribution system was discussed, including a recent corporation stop 
replacement and areas of the distribution system to continue to monitor. 

3. An update on water access to lots 290/294 was provided; a date is to be scheduled to 
connect these lots to QCB water system.   

4. A brief update on wetland restoration / CRMC status was provided. 
 
Meeting Adjourned: 11:42am 

Respectfully submitted 
Greg Reppucci 


